
Special Meeting 
Board of Education 
April 6, 2020 
6:00 PM 
 
This special meeting was conducted electronically because an in-person meeting was impractical given social distancing guidelines set forth by 
the US Center for Disease Control. 
 
This special meeting was opened with a roll call.  Troy Bauder, Jen Jenson, Derek Knobloch, Scott Lee, and Justin Metzger were present.  Supt. 
Kreman and Principals Jiskoot and Snyder were also in attendance. 
 
Motion # 2803 
Moved by Bauder and seconded by Knobloch to approve the agenda.  Motion carried, all members voting “yes”. 
 
Supt. Kreman spoke to the Board about the Governor’s School Closure extension. 
 
Kreman explained that districts now have three learning opportunities while school is closed.  They can be: 

• No Continuous Learning 
• Voluntary Educational Enrichment Activities 
• Required Educational Services 

Kreman said that he is recommending that the District move forward with Voluntary Activities.  Principals Jiskoot and Snyder explained what 
those activities would look like. 
 
Kreman said that, following discussions with administrators throughout the State, he is recommending that classified and certified staff 
members continue to be paid by the District through the school closure extension date. 
 
Justin Metzger left the meeting at 7:34 pm. 
 
Kreman finished with some discussion of agenda items for the next meeting and limiting access to the school during the closure. 
 
Motion #2804 
Moved by Knobloch and seconded by Bauder to adjourn this special meeting at 7:55 PM.  Motio carried, all members voting “yes”. 
 
 


